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PLS July 2004 e-mail re: Wagner Road WP 
Unit E Interim Response/REO conflict dispute resolution 
From: "Mike Caldwell" <mcaldwell@lawsite.com> 
To: "Sybil Kolon" <kolons@michigan.gov>, "Mitchell Adelman" 

<ADELMANM@michigan.gov>, "Leonard Lipinski" <LIPINSKL@michigan.gov> 
Date: 7/26/2004 2:46 PM 
Subject: Unit E Interim Response/REO conflict dispute resolution 
CC: "Robert Reichel" <ReichelB@michigan.gov>, "Alan Wasserman" 

<awasserman@williamsacosta.com>, <farsad_fotouhi@pall.com>, 
<jwbrode@ftch.com> 

 
Thank you for participating in today's conference call. PLS will submit its work plan for further 
investigation of the Unit E aquifer in the vicinity of Wagner Road next Monday, August 2, 2004. 
This plan will include plans for conducting a pump test in that area and a schedule for performing 
the work. We agreed to keep the informal negotiating period regarding this dispute (which had 
previously been extended until July 30, 2004) open indefinitely until the data to be collected 
through this investigation are obtained and can be discussed by the parties. Having said that, 
either party is free at its discretion to terminate the informal negotiating period with 5 business 
days prior notice. 
 


